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I strongly oppose SB 210 which would limit vote by mail options in Oregon. Vote by 

Mail has made voting more accessible to Oregonians, allowing many to vote whose 

health or working conditions s would make it difficult. I truly appreciated this option 

when I was a working mother with small children. Voting in person would mean 

rushing to the polls with small children who were tired after daycare or school. Voting 

in person on only the day of the election will deny many voters, especially the poor 

and the elderly their opportunity to participate in democracy. I have heard no 

evidence, only unproven rumors, of election fraud due to vote by mail. Our system is 

not broken, so please don't 'fix' it!  


